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IPK Distance Learning Update
7t June 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for the support of your child’s distance learning. We really appreciate your
involvement. Do keep in touch with your son / daughters teachers, as some additional
intervention and support sessions are available. Also, further software programs are being
utilised in some grade levels, namely Nearpod, Kahoot and Mote. A special inter-schools
competition is being arranged, expect more information from Mr Richard soon. Continuous
school updates are on our website, ClassDojo and IPK Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/RAK.Academy.PYP/

As mentioned last week, the end of year report cards will be an accumulation of both in-
school and distance learning, for the whole year in all subjects. Staff will continue to monitor
the amount of work for students, best times to upload work and flexibility with assignment
deadlines. Please ensure your children have a balance of screen time and other activities,
including physical exercise.PE is part of the DL programme to keep your child fit and healthy.

Attendance records will continue to be recorded up to the last day of school. It is expected
that all students maintain a school attendance target of 94% or above. Ensuring regular school
attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can prepare your child for success - both in
school and in life beyond.

Supporting the wellbeing of children is an important part of what families and schools do
every day. It is especially important to ensure that children’s wellbeing is looked after in times
of uncertainty, such as during the current Coronavirus pandemic. Supporting your child’s
wellbeing while they are learning at home will not only help them feel happier and less
anxious, it will also help them to have positive interactions with the rest of the family and to
learn more effectively. Our school counsellor, Ms Tamar is always available to support student
wellbeing: tamar.abousamra@rakacademy.org

Huge, huge thanks.
Mr Wayne
Head of School IPK
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